
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: February 19, 2004 

 

SUBJECT: PC 03-43: Text Amendments to the Zoning Ordinance – Family and Group Care 

Facilities 

    

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the February 19, 

2004 Village Board meeting: 

 

1. Plan Commission referral letter; 

 

2. IDRC report for PC 03-43 (with Village Counsel opinion attached); and 

 

3. A draft Ordinance granting approval of the associated text amendments.  The redlined 

Ordinance changes can be found in the IRDC staff report and a clean copy of the Ordinance is 

attached. 
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